
School Council Meeting 
 

Held on 6th November, 2019 

School Councillors: Teddy, Olivia, Ida, Finlay, Bobby, Tabatha, Calvin and Sophie 

Teacher - Miss Noon 
 

This is what we talked about: 
The school councillors were given a task by Mrs Overton to look at Playground rules 

and see if they needed changing.  

 

The children agreed with the current rules but asked if there could be a new rule 

about what to do at the end of playtime when the bell rings. The children could 

explain the rule – at the first bell stop and stand still, second bell line up. They said 

that sometimes the bell needs to be rung louder.  

 

They decided that an additional rule about football in the winter months should be 

added. They talked about children needing to ask an adult before they left the 

playground to go to the toilet and together, they created a rule.  

 

They like the new playground leaders and buddies at playtime and lunchtime and think 

they are helping.  

 

 

This is what we decided to do: 
 

Miss Noon will type up the new playground rules.  

 

Date of next meeting: To be arranged.  


